
Hi, 

 
I have some concerns that Occupational Therapists working as Managers will not have the same 

opportunities to meet the requirements. I think that formal supervision of staff should be eligible to 
include in Cat 3 for all senior staff even if it is part of their job description.  

As managers we do not have formal supervision that we can record except for the yearly PD review. 

Also some of the examples included in the reflective journal are very simple and seem to be at a 
student level - not that of a practicing therapist.  

 
Regards 

L. Clarke 

 


